
Page 1 of 1

John Therriault - opposition to permit appeal and adjusted standard- Noveon

From: “BRIAN MAUBACH” <bmaubach@ocslink.corn>
To: <hallorab@ipcb.state.il.us>
Date: 2/25/200412:36PM
Subject: opposition to permitappealandadjustedstandard-Noveon

I ama landownerof Henry, IL andhave4 children.I amsendingthis to put in writing my oppositionto thepermitappeal
PCB91-17andthe adjustedstandardAS02-05 for theNoveonplant.I stronglyurgethis companybeheldto thestandards
alreadyin place. Theamountof ammoniadischargedinto theriver alongwith theair pollution is alarmingandridiculous.
I’m sendingthis asthevOiceof my childrenalso.Wewould like animmediatereviewhearingfor thecitizensof the
communityto attend.
Thankyou-
BrianMaubach 1) ~
1249WestemRd.
Henry,IL6l537 RECE~VED
309 364-2282 CLERK’S OFFICE
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